# S O
— | Q%RE‘%%D

Attn: Secretary 0CT 12 2006
;hé)aséx:)x;g‘ic;g ;,(I)tilities and Transportation Commission WASH. R COMM

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
To whom it may concern,

I would like to voice my strong opposition to the Waste Connection proposed rate
increase. The increase of 8.5% for a single can each week is ridiculous, but even greater
is the 25.96% increase being proposed for having 2 cans picked up each week. If this is
approved it will definitely cause a lot more people to find alternative way of disposing of
their garbage.

Richard and Cindy Dietel
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